From: Nathaniel Young
Sent: 07 June 2021 08:24
To: Planning Planning
Subject: FW: 5g mast

Please log the comments below.

Kind regards,

Nathaniel Young Senior Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 3386 -----Original Message-----

From: mark hyland

Sent: 06 June 2021 16:31

To: Nathaniel Young < Nathaniel. Young@camden.gov.uk >

Subject: 5g mast

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Mr. Young

I wish to voice my objection in the strongest possible terms to the proposed erection of a 5G mast opposite the corner of Regents Park Road and Fitzroy Road, NW1 8UD.

The park (Primrose Hill) is a location of great natural beauty and tranquillity and is a treasure for the residents and many visitors. To defile it with an 18M 5g mast is an abomination of an idea.

Please do not do this!

Mark Hyland

51 Regents Park Road

London NW1 8XD

Thank you